PHILIPS

13. May 2022

Dockets Management Staff [HFA-305)
Food and Drug Administration

5638 Fishers Lane, Room 1061
Rockyille, MD 20852

Subject: Dacket No. FDA-2021-N-0587
Medical Devices: Quality System Regulations Amendments

Philips appreciates the apportunity tg comment on Docket Ma, FDA-2-21-N-D507, Medical
Devices: Quality System Regulations Amendments, and the Faad and Drug Adminisiration’s
(“FDA's" or "Agency's") efforts to promote transparency and to provide an apportunity fer broad
public input.

First and foremuest, Philips strongly supports the proposed transition of the current US FDA 21
CFR Part 820 Quality System Regulation to the Quality Management System Regulation through
incorporation af the Intermatianal Standardization Organization (ISO) 13485 Quality Management
Systern for Medical Bevices. We applaud FDA in their approach, by proposing use of the
internatienal consensus standard withaut modification it provides an excellent example ta glebal
community. Setting the stage for how to incorporate linkages to exisling natianal requirements
without changing the standard or adding additional requirements. Thank you to all at the FDA
who worked sn this wording and approach towards globalization.

Philips does support the general industry pesition that there be a3 minimum twe-year Lransition ta
1SO 13485 and requests that FBA provide clear guidelines on when this transition begins.

Please refer to the attached table regarding specific comments. If you have any questions, please
feel free te reach out to me directly at my email: elisabeth.gearge@philips com

Respectiully,

Ctiaa el Herge

Elisabeth M. Georgpe
Philips
Head of Global Regulatiens and Standards
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